Stewarts

Hilltop Construction
Letter of Recommendation

May, 28™ 2010
To whom it may concern,

After completion of our recent project in Queensbury I would like to pass along this
[etter of satisfaction and recommendation.

I have hired Hilltop for two projects now, a new replacement Stewarts Shop in
Gansevoort, N.Y. and a new Stewarts Shop with an attached bank, drive-thru and ATM
building on Route 9 in Queensbury, N.Y. Dan Washburn, Hilltop’s Supervisor, and the
entire Hilltop crew was fantastic to work with on both projects. Their professionalism and
the quality of their work were exceptional. Both projects were completed within the
budget and on time. Tom Albrecht and Dan Washburn were easily accessible throughout
both of the projects and handled any concerns promptly. I was extremely satisfied
working with Hilltop and I would highly recommend them to anyone looking to hire a
contractor for their project. I look forward to having the opportunity to work with Hilltop
again,

Sincerely,

Lee Vamey

Project Manager

Stewart's Shops Corp.
518-581-1201 ext.4247
lvarney@stewartsshops.com

FO. Box 435 Saratoga Springs, New York 12866



